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                           EVENTS DIARY

SUNDAY July 3RD
                                                                                                                     

      
CMSNZ 25th Anniversary Barbecue Picnic Party 
Meet up at the Peg Hotel car park Belfast at 10.30am to leave at 11.00am.
Destination: West Eyreton Community Hall on Earlys Road 

THURSDAY July14TH

   Gold Card Cruisers  

LEAVING FROM TAI TAPU

Meet up at 10.30am at the rest area on the left just before the bridge into TaiTapu village,
 to leave at 11.00am (If you get into TaiTapu you've gone too far )

 We have met up here before, so most of you will know where I mean.
This is a cafe lunch run finishing at The Valley Inn tavern in Heathcote (just off Station Rd)

Kit and Carol Peverill  0276421010

A WARM WELCOME TO NEW MEMBERS
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 DAVID’S DIARY

Working outside on a drizzly cold Sunday afternoon, listening to the radio sport talk after the 
Super Rugby final the night before.

A Blues moment.    It was an amazing game.      Especially if Canterbury is your home.

 and once again, the Colonel delivers. Sevu Reece style.

                                

Then the radio station were talking to Wayne Smith
about his new role of coaching the NZ womens rugby
team, who were very good not so long ago, but seemed to lose their way more recently,  until 
Wayne Smith arrived. They asked him what he does to build a strong team again and amongst
other things, he said that   it is very important to know    
                   Who you are                                                                                 

         Where you have come from and       
                    What you want to do.                                                                                   

         That gives you identity.

We were never taught this stuff 50 years ago, so when I heard that, I would normally have 
thought, ‘yeah right mate’ ‘whatever’ …
But, it was Wayne Smith.
And he has turned that rugby team around again in his short time with them.
Later when I came inside, I declared to Susanna my new found depth of knowledge, but my 
moment was short lived as she knew all about it and said that it was from the
Māori concept of turangawaewae.
It means ‘a place to stand’
Turangawaewae are places where we are empowered and connected. They are our 
foundation, our place in the world, our home.
So what does this have to do with a car club?
A lot.
It is a group which we identify with, we make connections and thereby find one of ‘our places’ 
in the world.
We can have several tarangawaewae, but this is one of them.
So it sounds like its good to identify where they are for us, then we can treasure, nurture and 
enjoy them.
Pretty deep eh?
Looking forward to seeing everyone on Sunday 3rd July as we celebrate the clubs belated 
25th anniversary. There are over 100 coming to enjoy this occasion.

Regards,
David Harman



REPORT ON THE AGM SUNDAY JUNE 12TH 

We had a turnout of around 30 people for our AGM at the Kaipoi Club, with all committee 
members re-eledcted to office. We would also like to welcome Barbara Hunton onto the 
committee to asist with the membership database.
Unfortunately after dining at the Club, 22 of our members succumbed to food poisoning.
Our secretary Noeline did a stirling job of contacting all those who were present and affected 
and concluding the salad was the cause of their illness, notified the  Kaiapoi Club who most 
apologetic.

REPORT ON GOLD CARD CRUISERS JUNE16TH

We all met up at the Peg hotel with sunshine and a cool breeze, from there we did a run 
through Ohoka then around the back of Rangiora to head to Pegasus town and after driving 
through about eight roundabouts we
arrived at the Flat white Café for lunch.
The Café did a special lunch menu for
us which was served in a timely manner.
PS. For some reason other folk seem to
enjoy moving their cows down the same
road that I have planned our runs on,
not to mention the road cone brigade….
They really should ask me first..

Cheers Kit and Carol

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

SOME ADVENTURES FOR YOU.

Entry cut off date is Sunday 31st July, 
                

   TO THE TOP AND   
BACK MARATHON

4-15 SEPTEMBER 2022



TASMANIA HERE WE COME.

We can also confirm that we will be off on the TASMANIAN ODYSSEY 
 in March 2023. 
The Odyssey will run over 16 days between the 13th and 28th March.

We have made a few changes which include starting and finishing in Hobart which will be 
better for rental cars and air travel, but more on that later. 
G2 is seeking expressions of interest as there will be limited numbers, so if you are keen 
please let him know to avoid disappointment info@saabclassics.net 

+++++++++++++++++++

OTHER EVENTS THAT MAY INTEREST YOU
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  FOR SALE

The Club has caps and badges. These are of the soft peel and stick type, designed to fit on 
curves as in body panels or windscreens. They are 100mm long by 50mm high.

  
Badges as above only $9.00 each.
 Club Caps only $15 each
  sew on Badge  $8 each
   see Kit & Carol Peverill or Rod Hurst         


